
Invitation for Cult Auditing

The Church of Reality is committed to never becoming a cult. We exist to serve humanity, not to rule it. Our commitment
to reality really is real and needs to be protected. We therefore ask for anti-cult groups to scrutinize us and ensure that
we stay on the right track. We will not become like the Scientologists and Moonies or any other mind-control group and
we not only want to succeed, but we want to show that we have been independently evaluated to build a cult safe
reputation.





If you are an anti-cult group, investigate us. If we are doing something wrong or even look like we have a flaw that might
lead to cult type thinking, we want to know about it. We are always looking for ways to improve ourselves.
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